
We humbly request your generous support to provide a necessity - clean drinking water - to the 
students of ZPHS Champapet. 

 

Our school, catering to 750 underprivileged students, is facing an acute water shortage. The absence 
of a reliable water source affects not only the students' health but also their overall well-being and 
academic performance. 

 

We kindly request your assistance in drilling a borewell in our school premises. This will ensure a 
steady supply of clean water for drinking and sanitaƟon purposes. 

 

Your contribuƟon will have a lasƟng impact on the lives of our students, providing them with a 
fundamental right - access to clean water. 

 

We appreciate your consideraƟon and look forward to your support. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

ZPHS Champapet 


